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Agenda Item 8 
LW/23/0304 - Land between Beach Road and Transit Road, Newhaven 
(Pages 7 - 54)  
 
The Applicant has requested, and Officers recommend, that the application be 

deferred, without discussion of the item, to a future meeting of the Committee, 

as the absence of final highways comments on the application may prejudice 

the consideration of the item.  

A deferral is sought so both members and the public have an opportunity to 

consider the Highways comments and comment upon them as appropriate.  
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